
From:   Dzung Pham   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 12, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0571-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Behnam, I would like to add one more test site to the current STA application, please let me know if
I'm still able to do so.  Thank you so much for your efforts.


